
Christian Education Team Meeting 
September 6, 2022 

 
The Christian Education Team met on September 6, 2022 to create the budget 
needed for the 2023 fiscal year.  
 
Pastor Brittany asked for clarification in determining the qualification for the 
Scholarship funds. It was decided that some guidelines will be written up in order 
to define those who qualify for scholarships.  
 
The budget was developed for the following areas: 

• Preschool Connections) 
• Sunday School 
• Confirmation 
• High School Youth Group 
• Adult Education 
• Safe Haven 

 
Council Action: The team is wondering about the two Youth Accounts noted in 
Finance Team reports from July 2022. Why are there two accounts and what is 
the purpose of each? (Thank you in advance for the explanation!) 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Beth Whitney 
 


